
Empire Servicedog Program's annual event was a big success. Held on May 6th at Martel’s in 

Albany. The guests of honor were blonde and well behaved. They demonstrated  some of the skills 

they mastered on their journey to be of service to someone with physical disabilities.   Our dogs 

perform many tasks for people.  

They are demonstrating opening a door, retrieving a bag pack. This can easily translate to carrying a 

bag of groceries. They are also taught to turn a light on or off. 

These are only a few of the many tasks these dogs are capable of performing.  Their training is 

intense and task driven.  They and their 

handlers work hard over many weeks 

and 

months to get  them ready to work with someone.  It is an 

honor to work with these wonderful dogs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our dogs  in  the  Community  

ESP’s  Annual  Event  

Freihoffer Walk 2012—again this year Empire Servicedog Program participated in the Freihoffer 

Community Walk.  This is the second year the dogs have participated. It’s a wonderful opportunity for 

the dogs to be out and about.  We have the opportunity to promote what we do and meet a lot of new 

people.  We also see friends we made last year and had the opportunity to connect again.  As always the 

weather cooperated and we had a great day to walk. 
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